
PRESENTATION OF THE LORD. CANDLEMAS. FEB 1ST 2025 

food bank pick-up today 

 

SCHOOL NEWS:  Thank you for your support!  Gift Cards available in the foyer.  Check out the 

Eagle News, copies available at the back and online 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING:  Monday Feb 10th at 1:30 pm in the Knight’s Room. 
2025 CWL Memberships are due. Questions – call Lynne 250-747-1479   
CWL – ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING Sunday, February 9, 2025 following mass in the parish hall. 
·       COME & LEARN WHAT WE ACCOMPLISHED IN 2024 
·       ENJOY LUNCHEON -  BY DONATION 
·       VISIT WITH FRIENDS 
·       "YEARS OF SERVICE" PINS WILL BE PRESENTED 
·       PLEASE JOIN US -- WHY NOT BRING A FRIEND? 
·       DON'T HAVE YOUR 2025 MEMBERSHIP? - THEY WILL BE AVAILABLE THAT DAY 
LEGION OF MARY:  Meets for the rosary after Mass on Thursdays.  
 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE YEAR C 
JAN 18 &19:  $1,761.00 

JAN 25 &26:  $2,280.00 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUSITY!  
Our parish now accepts donations through Interac email 

transfer: giving@stannsquesnel.org  Online Pink envelope 

donations to the school (include your name and address):   

payments@stannseagles.com 
 

NO DAILY MASS WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY FEB 5TH & 6TH 

 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church  
Pastor:  Rev Emannuel Onumadu 
100 Sutherland Avenue  
Phone: 250-992-2422  
Web: www.stannsquesnel.org   
Email stannsquesnel1@gmail.com   

 

St. Ann’s Catholic School  
Principal:  Tara Maurin Milley 
150 Sutherland Avenue  
Phone: 250-992-6237  
Web: www.stannsschool.ca  
Email principal@stannseagles.com 

Sunday Mass:  10 AM; Saturday 5 PM.   
Weekdays:  Mon, Tues, Fri & Sat 9 AM 
Adoration: Fridays 9:30 – 4  
Reconciliation:    
Sun. 9:15 to 9:50 AM; or by appt.   
Baptism, Wedding & Funeral: by appt.   
Bible Study:  coming soon. 

Parish Organizations:  
Planning: Dan Canuel;   
Finance: Carole Holtzman;  
Knights: Allan McDonald;  
CWL: Audrey Quechuck; 
CFFC: Yvonne Lebrun; 
Children’s Mass: Mary Jacques 

3RD  FEB 8 5PM  FEB 9 10AM 

READ L. CANUEL L. LANGLEY 

EUCH  M. MCKENZIE 

MUSI B. DOUGHERTY M. VAN DEN ELZEN 

USHE VOLUNTEERS CWL LADIES 
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mailto:payments@stannseagles.com
mailto:stannsquesnel1@gmail.com
http://www.stannsschool.ca/
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DIOCESAN NEWS:   
FAITH IN ACTION: Thank you for your generosity. See the table below.  
 

FAITH IN ACTION: CAMPAIGN 34: BE A WITNESS OF LOVE 

PLEDGES: 55             PARISH GOAL: $23,618.00             AMOUNT: $37,787.00 
PARISH OVER GOAL: $14,169.00 

 
“What sweetness there is in forgetting ourselves in order to seek God!”  
~St. Jean Vianney 

 

All the angels of heaven gaze in ecstasy at the image left on your soul 

after each holy hour you make in the presence of Jesus in the Blessed 

Sacrament. ~“Letters to a Brother Priest” 
 

Jubilee 2025 

To bring the blessings of this Jubilee Year closer to you, there 

are three designated churches in our diocese as pilgrimage 

sites, each with its own Holy Door through which the faithful 

may pass and receive the graces of a plenary indulgence:   

                        Sacred Heart Cathedral, Kamloops 

                         St. James, Vernon 

                         Sacred Heart, Williams Lake  

Prayerfully visit these holy sites during the Jubilee Year and experience the 

richness of God’s grace. This is a time for renewal, healing, and growth as 

disciples of Christ.  Information can be found on the Diocesan website: 

https://www.rcdk.org/jubilee2025 

 

The Holy Father's Intentions for the Month of February 2025:  For vocations to the 

priesthood and religious life.  Let us pray that the ecclesial community might welcome the 

desires and doubts of those young people who feel a call to serve Christ’s mission in the 

priesthood and religious life. 

https://www.rcdk.org/jubilee2025


 

There will be a Vocation Live-In on the weekend of February 8-9 at the Seminary 

of Christ the King in Mission, BC. Anyone wishing to enter the Seminary in the 

next couple of years is welcome. For more information phone 604-826-8975 or 

email  rector.minors@sck.ca  Father Mark Dumont, OSB  Guestmaster  

 

                                 PRAYERS & DEVOTIONS: 
                                                               

Please pray for: Sacred Heart School, Williams Lake teachers and students. Grayson 
Baker, Kyle Bremner, Molly Smetaniuk, Blaine Quechuck, Agatka Jaworski, Bill Keady, 
Richard McGregor & Keith Holtzman, and all those shut-in and ill. 

 

 

The CWL is offering the following thought-provoking webinar: 

April 6 – LENTEN WEBINAR - HOPE IN THE MIDST OF TURMOIL 

Register for the webinar at:  https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2669420062234998620 

Check the CWL bulletin board for more information. 

 

“Legion of Mary, 2 February is feast of Our Lady of Purification  

Praesidium, Quesnel.”  
 

Catholic Schools Week February 2nd – 9th 

The Catholic Schools within the Diocese of Kamloops will be celebrating Catholic 

Schools week from February 2nd - 9th. The Catholic Schools have a lot of fun events 

planned throughout the week for the students to enjoy! Please keep all the students 

and staff in your prayers! 

Support for Catholic Schools in the Diocese  

2nd Collection February 8-9 
This second collection will be taken up at Masses the weekend of February 8/9th.  This 

support most recently has gone toward the procurement of a Christian Education 

curriculum for use in our schools. ‘Growing in Faith Growing in Christ’ is a set of digital 

resources for use in our K-8 classrooms and include resources for lesson plans, videos and 

interactive content and resources for music ministry.  Your support of Catholic Schools has 

made this possible.  Thank you for your generosity, it is greatly appreciated! 
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